Association Policies – Draft January 2020

The role of men
NWiR recognizes that many men are equal partners to our mission of empowering women in the roofing industry; for that reason membership has been open to men since the original membership launch in June of 2016. Most of the time, NWiR events are inclusive of all genders. However, there is a unique perspective and experience that women in roofing have that is not necessarily shared by men. For that reason, some councils may choose to have women only events if the goal of the event would be better served that way; and on occasion, some NWiR national events may also have goals that are unique to a woman’s perspective and experience and therefore will be open to women only. Women only events are needed at times to achieve our goals of recruiting and retaining women for the roofing industry. 
Generally speaking, almost all NWiR events will still remain open to men and women.

Use of the database
The NWiR database is a resource for NWiR board members and council leaders to use for official NWiR business. Requests for information to be conveyed to NWiR members should be submitted through the Submissions for Communications link on the NWiR website and will be reviewed and disseminated by the Communications Committee. NWiR members and sponsors may not use information obtained from the NWiR database for any non-NWiR purposes. Council leaders may not provide members’ email addresses to any entity outside of the council leadership; in addition, communications sent from council leaders utilizing information obtained from the NWiR database should be limited to matters pertaining to NWiR.

Promotion and responsibilities of sponsors
NWiR recognizes that the companies in our industry represent a vast wealth of knowledge. In addition to the sponsor benefits outlined, sponsors may submit information regarding webinars, presentations, and articles provided they are informational, educational and product neutral (e.g., the product discussed is not unique to only one manufacturer); and if they are open to the public to attend. If an education session is held at a conference that is geared towards one industry segment (e.g., architects in the northeast or specifiers in the southwest) that is fine, but attendance must not be restricted to only one subset. (NWiR would not promote an event that was only open to contractors who had achieved a certain level unless there was an official “women in roofing” session at that conference). 

At times, NWiR staff may also share resources that are educational in nature regardless of the sponsoring company or organization. Generally speaking, if a session or article is eligible for continuing education credit and open to the public, then it is also appropriate for dissemination to NWiR members outside of the process outlined for sponsor benefits. The vehicle for dissemination to members will be the NWiR newsletter and social media platforms; content should be provided through the “Submission for Communications” link on the website. 

Restricted Attendance at Events
It was the vision of the founders that the association be open to all women in the roofing industry, regardless of industry segment, role, or employer. We carry that vision forward today. National and council events may not restrict attendance based on one’s employer.
